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tlong@turn.org (tlong@turn.org); jonathan.bromson@cpuc.ca.gov 
(jonathan.bromson@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Jordan, Lise (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=LHJ2); Ramaiya, 

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JYHC); Redacted 
Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E's 2015 GT&S Rate Case: Draft Motion for Retroactive Revenue Requirement 

Jonathan and Tom, 

Thanks again for meeting with us on Tuesday regarding the schedule for the 2015 GT&S Rate 
Case. As we discussed, attached for your review is a draft motion for a Commission Order that 
the 2015 GT&S revenue requirement be retroactive to January 1, 2015, in the event of a 
Commission decision after that date. There is some text on pages 2 and 3 that reflects the 
current state of the parties' positions on schedule. In the event that we are able to reach a 
consensus on the proposed schedule before filing this motion, I will revise that text 
accordingly. 

If possible, please send me any comments you may have by end of day next Wednesday, 
February 19. Once I hear back from you and incorporate your comments, we plan to share the 
draft with the broader group of intervenors. 

Regards, 

Redacted 
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